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Dear Members of Udlaendinge-, Integrations- og Boligudvalget,

The UNHCR Regional Representation for Northern Europe, based in Stockholm, hereby kindly requests to
meet with you in the context of the Law Proposal L 87 (Udskydelse af retten til familiesammenfgring for
personer med midlertidig beskyttelsesstatus, skeerpelse af reglerne om tidsubegraenset opholdstilladelse,
skaerpelse af reglerne om inddragelse af flygtninges opholdstilladelse, m.v).. Referring to our written
comments submitted in the context (available at http://www.refworld.org/docid/5694ed3a4.html ), we
would like to also orally convey our views to you regarding the proposal, as some of the recommended
measures, if adopted, would have a big impact on the lives of our persons of concern. In the context we
would also look forward to answering any questions you may have and providing clarifications at your
request.

UNHCR stands ready to meet at your earliest convenience, and hopes that such a meeting could take place
as soon as possible.

Respectfully and with kind regards,

Johan Frantz

Regional Legal Officer

UNHCR Regional Representation for Northern Europe
+46 8 457 48 94
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